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Lactating Female Dog Found Roaming Route 9 in Framingham
Dog not microchipped, whereabouts of litter unknown

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is asking for the public’s help in finding who was
responsible for recently abandoning a 3-year-old pitbull-type dog along busy Route 9 between
Worcester and Framingham.

Media Availability: Wednesday, April 10 @ ARL’s Boston Shelter (10 Chandler St.) — any
time between 10-2.

The dog was found by a passerby and was brought to ARL’s Boston Animal Care and Adoption
Center. She was lactating and had recently given birth, but information on where along Route 9
she was found was vague, and unfortunately, despite a thorough search, her puppies have not
been located.

ARL Law Enforcement speculates the puppies were likely kept by whoever abandoned her.

Maizel was also emaciated and severely dehydrated, indicating she had been neglected for some
time.

ARL Law Enforcement is working with authorities in Framingham to try and not only locate
Maizel’s puppies, but to discover who left her along the heavily-traveled roadway.
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Maizel has put on a few pounds while she’s been with ARL, is extremely friendly, and continues
to make progress — she’ll be made available for adoption hopefully in the next week.

Abandoning an animal is a felony crime in Massachusetts, punishable by up to 7 years in prison
and a $5,000 fine. Anyone with information is asked to contact ARL Law Enforcement at 617-
426-9170, or Framingham Animal Control at 508-532-5870.

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON:

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2017, ARL served more than 18,000
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government grants or
public funding and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals
in need.

For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter,
and Instagram.
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